We are sending around a survey that is anonymous and voluntary. The purpose of this survey is to see what areas we, as SPAEC, can better support parents. This survey will help us determine what kinds of workshops, information sessions and support groups that parents within our district would find most helpful. We want to hear your questions and concerns and let you know that you have a voice. These results will also be shared with the Sooke 62 School Board so that they can also support parents and address their concerns with the resources they have available to them."
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf-qZpaloyNy2wHqiPXJCi7ZZfiE9Xtj3TPDGIYbjYrb5imvQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
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